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From 2 April 2020, we began accepting submissions on our 2020 unbooked taxi fare review via 

Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the opportunity to 

send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

1. General comments on our consultation paper 

I have not used a taxi for over 40 years , living in a country/regional area a car is "VITAL" so we 

have had to rely on self-transportation. So I/we do not feel we have enough knowledge to say 

anything on this matter. 
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